
 

Uniform Shop 
Opening Hours 

Every Tuesday during term from 8.30-9.00am. 

Online Ordering 

If you miss us on Tuesday’s, you can also place an order via the school website: 

http://hambledon.uniformshop.net.au/pages/Home.aspx Simply place your order 

online. Your order will then be packed and sent to your child’s classroom within a 

week of ordering. Our email address is: 

hambledon@uniformshop.net.au 

Hats 

School caps ($12) and wide brim hats ($15) can also be purchased every day from the 

front office – cash only.  

Exchanges & Refunds 

We will accept exchanges or provide a refund within 30 days of purchase*, if the 

clothing is in perfect condition and still has the labels attached. Please note, we are 

unable to exchange or provide a refund for hats due to hygiene reasons.  

*Special conditions apply to kindergarten orientation packs, refer to orientation order form for details.  

Volunteers 

The uniform shop is another service our P&C Association provides our students and 

families. This service is purely staffed by volunteers and we appreciate your patience, 

especially during busy times. If you are able to assist by volunteering, please feel free 

to pop in anytime or send our team an email.  
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